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HB 2025 is nothing short of a reckless giveaway. It demands more from Oregonians 

while doing almost nothing to ensure ODOT spends a single dollar wisely. This bill 

hands unelected bureaucrats a blank check, with no real oversight, no transparency, 

and no reform. It’s outrageous that Democrats would expect families to pay more 

while refusing to fix the broken system they’re funding. I oppose HB 2025! 


